Central Technology Center COVID-19 Information

STUDENT FORM

COVID-19 is a novel corona virus currently affecting many areas of the United States. Current research indicates the virus is transmitted by close contact with other infected persons. According to the United States Center for Disease Control, symptoms of the virus include; body temperature in excess of 100.4, persistent dry cough, shortness of breath, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or vomiting, diarrhea and loss of sense of smell and/or taste.

According to CDC guidelines, individuals who are experiencing these symptoms, or who have been in close contact (defined as closer than 6 ft for more than 15 minutes) with someone who is experiencing these symptoms, may be at risk for transmitting the virus to others. Individuals who have tested positive for COVID-19 within the last 14 days are also at risk for transmitting the virus to others.

In order protect the health of our staff, patrons and guests, and to slow the spread of this virus, Central Tech has enacted certain measures based on CDC and Oklahoma Department of Health guidelines. Measures may include, but are not limited to; requiring face coverings, requiring social distancing, temperature checks, and health screening questionnaires as well as other precautions for those entering Central Tech facilities. Central Tech has also enacted extra disinfection measures for its facilities and transportation equipment.

By my signature below, I confirm that I understand the precautions being taken on my behalf, and will adhere to measures enacted by Central Tech to mitigate the spread of the virus. I further agree that I have considered the information above regarding symptoms of COVID 19 and will not attempt to access any Central Tech facility if I feel that I am at risk of transferring the virus to others.

Student	Date
Parent/ Guardian	Date